November 22, 2013

Mr. Harvey Filger
Director, Corporate Investments and Partnerships
City of London
P.O. Box 5035
London, Ontario, Canada
N6A 4L9

Mr. Filger:

The Grand Theatre and Music London are submitting this letter to advise that the Grand Theatre and Music London are forming a Joint Task Force with an independent Chair to put forth a joint proposal that addresses the existing plan for a Grand Theatre expansion without the Concert Hall, and the construction of a new Concert Hall as proposed by Music London.

Both teams are eager to discuss a multi-site approach that will be best for London and support the growth of a Downtown Arts District.

The purpose of this Joint Task Force is to advance the existing process and put forward a joint proposal that is best for London as expeditiously as possible.

We look forward to working with you to move the process forward.

Thank you for considering this request.

Sincerely,

Ron Koddys

President, The Grand Theatre

**David Canton** 

Chair, Music London

Davincont